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Board Secretary
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Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution lnc. 201 4 to 2O18 Rate Application
Ontario Enerqv Board File No. 2-0459 I EB-2015-01 14

As per the Settlement Agreement in EB-2012-0459 (Exhibit N1, Tab 2, Schedule 1,

page 6 of 19) the Company committed to provide a report to the pafties of the
Settlement Agreement to allow for the ongoing monitoring of UDC impacts in 2O14.

The Company, as part of its 2015 Rate Application (EB-201 4-0276, Exhibit D1 ,

Tab 2, Schedule 1 , page 6 of 1 1) committed to continue to provide monthly
reporting in 2015. Also, the Company developed and filed a 2015 UDC Mitigation
Strategy as part of the Supplemental Agreement in EB-201 4-0276 and committed
to file monthly updates to that mitigation strategy (Exhibit N, Tab 1, Schedule 2,
page 6, paragraph 4).

As discussed in EB-2015-01 14, the Company is committed to providing monthly
reporting of the on-going amounts in the 2016 UDCDA as well as a copy of its
2016 UDC mitigation plan. To the extent there is an update to the mitigation plan
as originally filed it will be provided in the March 2016 Report. Please see the
attached Report for September 2016.

The Company informed parties as a part of its March report that based upon its
anticipated requirements for the summer of 2016 it is now forecasting that it will be
able to avoid any cost consequences of unutilized TCPL - FT capacity. The
forecast underpinning the April report continues to show that the Company will
avoid any cost consequences of unutilized TCPL-FT capacity in the summer of
2016. The attached report reflects zero forecasted amounts being recorded in the
2016 Unabsorbed Demand Charges Deferral Account (2016 UDCDA).
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Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Yours Truly,

Andrew Mandyam
Director, Regulatory Affairs and Financial Performance

Attach.

cc: EB-2015-01 14 lnterested Parties


